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Public Hearing
Council Chamber at the Canmore Civic Centre, 902 — 7 Avenue
Tuesday, October 1, 2024 at 9:00 a.m.

This document contains the written submissions received in response to the notice of public hearing for the
following bylaw:

Road Closure Bylaw 2024-17 — Mountain Avenue

Submissions are sorted in alphabetical order. If you are viewing the electronic version, please use the
bookmarks feature to scroll through the document.

This record of written submissions was compiled by Ben Stiver, Municipal Clerk, on October 1, 2024.



From: Dale Hildebrand

To: Shared.MunicipalClerk
Subject: 1405 & 1409 Mountain Ave - Bylaw 2024-17
Date: September 28, 2024 8:07:25 PM

You don't often get email from_Leam why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi,

Thank you for your letter of September 11, 2024. As an adjacent land owner ||}
. - we support proposal Bylaw 2024-17 and encourage council to approve.

The proposed sale of this underutilized road allowance is a “win-win-win” for the
community, the Town and the developer.

We applaud Town administration for this innovative action and encourage more “out
of the box” thinking to address housing and other issues our community faces.

Regards,

W. Dale Hildebrand, P.Eng., M.B.A.
President

Arbus Mountain Homes Inc.

17 MacDonald Place

Canmore Alberta T1W 2N1
403-869-6200
dale@arbusmtnhomes.com
www.arbusmtnhomes.com

STRICTLY PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL.

This email may contain confidential and proprietary material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review or
distribution by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient please contact the sender and delete all copies.
Thank you.
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